Techware meeting, Nov 2003

7th-8th November 2003, Delft, The Netherlands.

In an effort to revitalise the Techware network, a brainstorming activity was held with ideas for
new projects. INWEB members Prof. M. Brilly (Slovenia), Prof. O. Bonacci (Croatia), Prof. D.
Jabucar (Bosnia & Herzegovina), K. Quartano (Greece), Prof. E. Papachristou (Greece) and
Prof. G Mihailov (Bulgaria) presented project ideas, and an idea was also submitted in writing
by Dr. P. Serban (Romania). Working groups will finalise projects to be submitted to European

sponsors.




